
Dear Mrs. Tannen, 

 

 I apologize for my rude behavior yesterday. The reason I had done this is because 

the entire day I had energy piling up. All of the classes before drama I knew I couldn’t 

make jokes, it was boring. I thought in Drama I could just let my energy out, because 

everyone loves it. It’s fun and wacky, and I decided to be, too. I was blind not to see that 

I went so far to actually disrupt the class. Now, I’ve found an obvious solution; I can use 

that energy right after school. I’ve disobeyed the rules of respect, hand raising, and 

silence. I am very sorry for doing this, and you have my word that the disruption will be 

put to an end. School is learning not laughing and I now follow that rule. 

 

       Sincerely, 

        

       Tin Cetic  


